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SCHOOL EVENTS

The purpose of Webb Street 
School is to provide a safe and 
caring environment that will 
provide a foundation for 
lifelong learning.

Each student will have the 
opportunity to experience 
success with relevant, 
individualized learning 
experiences that occur in 
meaningful settings. We will 
seek to include family members 
and appropriate community 
members in providing relevant 
educational experiences for 
students in appropriate 
community settings. 

Connect  Support  Imagine

'Grab and Go' Meals
Webb Street will continue to be a grab and go site during 
student remote learning days.  Pick up times are 12-12:30 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday.  

12:00 - 1:00 Wednesday.

OUR MISSION

1623 NORTH WEBB STREET
GASTONIA, NC 28052

704-864-9667
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COURTNEY WILLIAMS, AP
scboggswilliams@gaston.k12.nc.us

County to begin his teaching career at 

Lingerfeldt Elementary where he taught 

students with autism for eleven years.

After graduating with his Masters of 

Education in School Administration, 

Mr. Mills was appointed to Woodhill 

Elementary as an assistant principal for 

two and a half years. After serving as an 

assistant principal, he then was a 

behavior specialist and Director of 

Alternative Services for five and a half 

years.  

Although this is Mr. Mills' first year as 

principal of Webb Street School, he is 

very familiar with the school. He did his 

student teaching at Webb Street School 

in the spring of 2001. It has always been 

one of his professional goals to return 

back to Webb Street School and serve 

the community in some capacity.

Mr. Mills is married for seventeen years 

and has one son. He enjoys designing 

stained glass and working on the farm. 

He has served as a board member for 

Gaston Literacy Council for the past two 

years.

CHRIS MILLS, PRINCIPAL
cpmills@gaston.k12.nc.us

WELCOME 
Our  New Pr incipal!

  

Mr. Chris Mills feels 

honored to have 

been able to serve 

the students, staff, 

and families of 

Gaston County 

Schools for 19 

years. He believes 

that school is a 

place where students, parents, and 

staff learn and grow together to build a 

stronger community. School serves as 

a place where students learn skills to 

prepare them for beyond their 

educational career, and he feels that it 

is the school?s purpose to help each 

student to achieve their individual 

best.   

He attended Winthrop University 

where he graduated with a Bachelor of 

Science in Special Education 

specializing in severe and profound 

disabilit ies.  He moved to Gaston 
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 School will look different this 
year here a Webb Street and 

all across Gaston  County.  
No matter how our school 

year ends up looking we are 
strong, and we will rise to the 

challenges we face. 

Student Drop off begins  

7:30 am

Start time 8:00 am

Dismissal 2:30

With all of the changes 

this year it 's best to keep 

in mind our school motto 

for the year - 

Patience, Flexibility 

and Grace!   

 

MORE EXCITEMENT AROUND THE WEBB

Masks, Masks EVERYWHERE!  

Masks are the new normal around 

here!  You will see staff wearing 

them everywhere!  In the halls, 

in the office and in 

the classroom.  

You might even 

see staff 

wearing face 

shields!

Hand washing is necessary to 

keep everyone healthy and safe.  

We also are making sure to 

social distance and keep 6 feet 

away!  

2020 - 2021 CALENDAR

New Safety Precautions

NEW SCHEDULE
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